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December 14, 2020 

Announcing: HTML5 Firmware Update Utilities for InView Communications 

Modules and 2080sc-BAC Communications Module. 

Spectrum Controls announces two Firmware Update Utilities to assist customers with the 

Flash to HTML5 update beyond the Flash End-of-Life (EOL) date of December 31st, 2020. 

Earlier in 2020, Spectrum Controls announced HTML5 User Interface updates that removed 

the dependency on Flash technology for the InView Communications Modules and 

Micro800™ BACnet Communications Module (2080sc-BAC). Customers who have not 

installed the Flash to HTML5 update prior to December 31st, 2020 will be unable to access 

the browser-based User Interface of their Comms Modules and will need to use the 

appropriate Firmware Update Utility to re-enable this access. 

InView Comms Modules shipped after May 1st, 2020 include the HTML5 firmware update.   

2080sc-BAC Modules shipped after October 7th, 2020 include the HTML5 firmware update. 

2080sc-BAC Firmware 

Update Utility  

Update Utility and FAQ downloads: 

https://spectrumcontrols.com/product/2080-micro800/2080sc-bac/

InView Comms Firmware 

Update Utility  

Update Utility and FAQ downloads: 

https://spectrumcontrols.com/product/inview-displays/
communications-module/

Sincerely, 

Tom Benson 

Manager of Business Development 

Spectrum Controls 
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